Dear Parent / Carer

To celebrate the start of the “World Cup”, for Nursery & Years 1- 6 only (excluding
Reception), Friday 22 June will be a non uniform day, where children can come to
school in either a football strip or their own clothes.

Normally we would ask for a contribution towards a charity for this, however, this time we
would like to ask you to donate something towards our school fair in return for your child
not wearing uniform for the day. We are specifically looking for tombola goods, aicohot for
our drinks tombola — especially bottles of wine, boxes of chocolate/biscuits, family sized
bars of chocolate, new boxed children’s toys, cakes (with a sell-by date of later than 7t
July 2017} etc. ‘

If, in addition to this, you have any unwanted, good quality cuddly toys we would be most
grateful to receive them.

Please ensure your child wears sensible footwear and has an outdoor coat on Friday.

Many thanks for your support — we look forward to seeing you at the fair on Saturday 7th
July between 11am and 2pm




